
 
Meet your Board nominees  
 
The Nominating Committee is pleased to announce the following nominees for election to your Virginia Credit 
Union Board of Directors. These candidates, for four-year terms, will be presented and voted on by members at 
the Annual Meeting to be held on March 23, 2022. The meeting will be held virtually via Webex at 4 p.m. In order 
to allow proper evaluation of candidates, no nominations from the floor will be accepted at the Annual Meeting. 
 
Robert (Rob) B. Jones, Jr.     
 

Virginia Credit Union member since: 1988  
 
Credit union/related experience: Elected to the VACU Board of Directors in 2015 after 
serving as an associate director. Currently serving as Chair of the Board and member of the 
Executive Committee. 
 
Employment: Founder and CEO of the Alliance Group. Former gubernatorial senior 
staff member and Richmond city councilman who previously served the Mays and 
Valentine law firm (now Troutman Pepper).  
 
Education: University of Virginia, McIntire School of Commerce, B.S.; Lewis and Clark 
Northwestern School of Law, J.D.; Graduate, Sorensen Institute for Political Leadership, 
University of Virginia.       

 
Tracy McCabe 

 
Virginia Credit Union member since: 2009 
 
Credit union/related experience: Elected to the Board in 2018 after service as an 
Associate Board Member. Member of the Executive, Governance and Fall Planning Session 
Committees. 
 
Employment: Previously served as IT Data Team Lead, Luck Stone Corporation. 
Responsible for the technology direction, budget and outcomes for all team activities. 
McCabe worked in several capacities at Luck Stone beginning in 2007. 
 
Education: George Mason University, B.S. in Decision Sciences and Management 
Information Systems; Master of Science, Management Information Technology, Strayer 
University; Executive Education, Harvard Business School. 

Kimberly Baine  

Virginia Credit Union member since: 2021 

Credit Union/related experience: Baine is currently serving as an Associate Director 
and has been nominated by other members to join as a full member of the VACU 
Board of Directors. As an Associate Director, she serves as a non-voting member of 
the Asset Liability Committee. 
 
Employment: Serves as owner and CPA of Kimberly R. Baine Accounting Service 
and Senior Accountant/Manager with A.G. Reese & Associates, PC. Former Internal 
Auditor with Central Fidelity Bank. 
 
Education: Saint Paul’s College, B.S. in Accounting; Licensed Certified Public 
Accountant.      


